
Observatory Hours Spring 2015 
For the Spring 2015 semester, AST191 & AST192 students may attend 
observing sessions Mon-Tue-Wed beginning on Mar-23, weather 
permitting. The last possible session will be on Wednesday April-29.  
 
Students can find out if we are open a particular night by checking the 
website, https://pa.as.uky.edu/observatory 
or by subscribing to this twitter feed: 
 
https://twitter.com/UKY_Observatory  (There is an underscore between 
“UKY” and “Observatory.”) 
 
We will use this twitter account to only push open/closed messages.  The 
website and the twitter feed will be updated at 8 PM.  Sessions begin 
every half hour, i.e. at 9:00, 9:30, 10:00, and 10:30 PM. If you are late for a 
session, you will have to wait for the next one. Students should enter 
through the south door to the observatory, atop Parking Structure 2, 
across Hilltop from K-Lair. The outgoing phone message at the observatory 
is not updated and should not be used.  
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